
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                     March 27, 2014 

City of Philadelphia 

The Joint Committees on Public Safety & Licenses and Inspections have CANCELLED the Public
Hearing scheduled for Friday, March 28, 2014, at 3:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony on
the following item: 

Resolution calling for joint hearings by the Committee on Public Safety and the
Committee on Licenses and Inspections to investigate and explore the need for a third
party structural inspection or an engineering report on residential rental units or fire 
escapes on residential buildings to be submitted with the City's Housing Inspection
License (3202), also known as a Housing Rental License and required for any entity
that rents any type of housing unit in Philadelphia. 
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Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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